
   
 

 
 

April 23, 14 
 
Via Overnight Mail 
 
Steven C. Reed 
Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Governor Office Building 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
  Re:  Company Name Change:  IntelePeer, Inc. to Airus, Inc. 
 
Dear Mr. Reed, 
 
 This letter is being sent to provide additional company contact details as requested by 

Ms. Kari Salsman via an email dated April 18, 2014. 

On April 9, 2014, Airus, Inc. filed a letter with the Commission regarding its corporate 

name change from IntelePeer, Inc.  That letter did not include the acknowledgment that Airus, 

Inc. updated its contact list.  This letter serves as the acknowledgemet that the contact 

information has been updated. 

 In the event that the Company needs to take any further action to effectuate this name 

change or if there are any questions regarding this letter, please contact the undersigned at 

312.878.4164 or via email at regulatory@airustel.com. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter.  

 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
Julie Musselman Oost 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs and Contract 
Management 
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